Village of Rush Lake
Box 126
Rush Lake, SK
SOH 350
vilrushlake@sasktel.net

June 8, 2015

06/08/2014 11:29

Concentric Public Affairs c/o TransCanada Box 22224 Calgary, AB T2P 4J5 Attn: David Klug

Dear TransCanada:

The Council of the Village of Rush Lake would like to extend their full support of the Energy East Pipeline project. Our community has appreciated the utmost care and planning that has taken place to ensure this project is environmentally and economically sound. We are excited for the possibilities that surround this Pipeline Project and can see multiple benefits for our community and Canada as a whole. The Village Council feels that the Energy East Pipeline will have a very positive impact on our community and we are looking forward to working with TransCanada to assist with this project whenever possible. Thank you for your great efforts to provide Canada with such an amazing opportunity!

Sincerely,

Terrie Unger Administrator

Village of Rush Lake